
Dear Parents: 

 

Please be advised of the following revision to our school calendar.  There will be no school for students 

on Friday, March 20, 2015.  On that day, the entire teaching and support staffs of RBC and St. James 

School communities will meet for a day of spirituality and prayer.  This change will be added to our 

calendar which can be accessed on our website at mysaintjames.com. 

 

Respectfully, 

William A. Cardone, Principal 


